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October 10, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Justin Alan Brown, via email 
BCS Tilden Enterprises, LLC. 
P.O. Box 64 
Tilden, Texas 78072 
 
Re: Release Determination Activities at Max’s Café, 100 Frio Street, Tilden, 

McMullen County, Texas 
 Regulated Entity No. RN101888709; Customer No. CN605585009 
 PST Facility ID No. 57242; RDR ID No. 32041; R – 16 
 
Dear Mr. Brown: 
 
The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) has reviewed the Release 
Determination Report dated August 5, 2022. The information provided does not 
appear to indicate that a release in excess of action levels has occurred from the 
storage tank system where the data were gathered. With the provision that the 
submitted information is correct and representative of actual site conditions, we 
concur that no further action is required relative to the above-referenced activity. 
 
Please note that if underground or aboveground storage tanks remain or are installed 
at this site, they continue to be subject to TCEQ tank registration, self-certification, 
financial assurance, and technical standards provisions. 
 
Should you have questions, please contact James Garner, the Project Manager, at 
(512) 239-2256 or james.garner@tceq.texas.gov. Your cooperation in this matter has 
been appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Danielle Lesikar, Team Leader 
PST/DCRP Section 
Remediation Division 
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cc: Mr. Kevin Casler, CRG Texas Environmental, via email  


